

15th January 2019

Dear parent/carer,

Every year the emergency services put on an event called 'Crucial Crew' which offers invaluable life skills experiences. This year we have been allocated a full day session for Wednesday 6th March 2019. A coach has been booked to take Year 6 pupils to and from the venue, which is at Hellaby in Rotherham.

Children will leave school at 9.00 a.m. and return to school for 3.15 p.m. On the day of the visit your child will need a packed lunch + drink. We are able to provide a freshly prepared, well balanced packed lunch for the price of a normal school meal i.e. £2.50 or free to those in receipt of free school meals. To take advantage of this service please complete the slip* below and return to the school office by Thursday 14th February.

The only compulsory cost for this trip is coach travel which will be £9 per child. Your contributions are vital to ensure that we can continue to provide these excellent first hand experiences for all our children. Payments are required to be made via ParentPay and will need to be paid by Tuesday 26th February. Please understand that the school can not afford to subsidise payment for pupils and therefore the trip maybe cancelled if payment is not made by this date.

Yours sincerely,	
Mrs Underwood Pumas Teacher	
Crucial Crew	visit 6th March 2019
☐ I wish to order a school packed lunch Sandwich Filling Choice:	for the visit
☐ Cheese	
□ Tuna	
□ Ham	
Signed	Class
Parent/carer of	

^{*} Only return this slip if you wish to order a school packed lunch